25th June 2012

Dear Parents

The Office will no longer accept money at the counter.   All money MUST be in an envelope marked clearly with the child’s name and what the money is for.  Your child should then put it in the class cash box.  This will be sent to the office after registration.

If you require change it will be sent home in the envelope it came in.  

We would appreciate your co-operation in this matter.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Turner

Deputy Head
